Central West Focus Area – Roadshow Session
When: Tuesday, August 13, 2013 from 5:30-6:00pm and 7:00-7:30pm
Where: Carolina Club
Town Staff Present: Megan Wooley and Jay Heikes
On Tuesday, August 13th, Megan Wooley and Jay Heikes attended a Young Professional Network event hosted by the Chapel Hill-Carrboro Chamber of Commerce to gather input from young professionals about what they would like to see in the Central West Focus Area. 
Participants were asked: 
·  “What would you like to see in the Central West Focus Area?”

Responses:
· More space for businesses (versus residential) and focus on arts
· Buffer Phillips Middle with residential before incorporating mixed use

· Innovative architecture in the area – 21st century architecture; consult Frank Harmon at the NCSU School of Design

· 4-5 stories in Area A of office, residential, and retail 

